
 
 
Our HOLIDAY BOUTIQUE is here! Your children can begin shopping on Monday, 11/23 and  

continue to shop until 11/29. We know how much our kids love shopping in person for their  

family members. Please take the time to make it special for them even though it is virtual. For  

in person students all items will be delivered to the school within two weeks. For remote  

students all items will be delivered to your homes. To shop please go to the following  

website...  

 

 

Website: ​www.prestigefundraisinginc.com/holidayshop  

                User :       prestige  

                Password: WINTER2020 

 

http://www.prestigefundraisinginc.com/holidayshop

